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From:
Sent:
To:
Cc:
Subject:

Danielle Ugazio <daninvest@oi.com.br>
Tuesday, March 16, 2010 11:51 AM

secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>

cftcfeedback@fxdd.com
Regulation of Retail Forex / RIN AC61

Dear Sirs,
just to inform you that I am completely contrary to the proposed changements of the actual regulations.
Best regards
Daniel L.Ugazio


